
 
 

 
Circular No. RIAH/044/AY 2023-24 
 Date: 12th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
The key to a cleaner planet is in your hands. 
 
While life is busy, we continue to make an effort to give our children a wider range of experiences so they can 
develop and learn. Early community service and volunteer training increases a child's likelihood of 
volunteering as an adult and helps them develop into more sensitive and caring people. Children should 
therefore be exposed to service-oriented activities and behaviours beginning with their school years. 
In addition to academics, we at RIAH are committed to providing our students with fresh experiences and 
conducive learning settings. Children can participate in community service by doing something as basic as 
feeding the homeless or showing courtesy to strangers. Such small deeds of kindness have a profound impact 
on a child's personality over time. The COMMUNITY SERVICE project for October month is continued this 
month also. 
The Swachha Bharat Abhyan -We mean to clean. 
It is with great pleasure that we invite you to participate alongside your child in this special initiative we have 
planned for the students. 
Event Details:  
Date: Sunday, October 29th, 2023  
Time: 7:30 AM to 8:30 AM 
Location: Aundh-Balewadi stretch  
Collaborating Partner: Jeevitnadhi, an NGO dedicated to the Revival of the Mula-Mutha river  
Location for Cleanliness drive 
Ram Mula Confluence (Jeevitnadi Adopt A Stretch) · HQ6V+XMW, Aundh - Baner Link Rd, Baner, Pune, 
Maharashtra 411045, India 
We are excited to have this thrilling opportunity to contribute to our community and the environment, and we 
encourage you to join us in making a difference. 
The event will provide an excellent platform for you to bond with your child, set a positive example, and 
engage in a meaningful and impactful community service activity. Together, we can help nurture a sense of 
responsibility in our children towards the environment and the community. 
If you and your child would like to participate in the drive, we kindly request you to register by adding your 
names using the following URL:  
https://forms.gle/nUAE9PEd11qEVRNK9 
. The registration deadline is [25-10-23]. We request you to complete the registration at your earliest 
convenience to help us plan the event effectively. Please take note that students in Grades 1 to 3 can 
participate with parental supervision. Only students in Grades 4 to 7 are permitted to participate individually. 
We recommend wearing comfortable clothing, bringing water bottles, and wearing appropriate footwear for 
the event. Gloves and Masks are mandatory. Garbage bags and other necessary materials will be provided on-
site. 

https://forms.gle/nUAE9PEd11qEVRNK9


Let's come together as a community to make a positive impact on our environment and inspire our young 
leaders. We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in this event. 
Thank you for your continued support in nurturing responsible and conscientious citizens of tomorrow. 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 

Best Regards,  

Sonika Kochhar Girotra 

Principal 
 


